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24
th
 January, 2017                               Ref: MR/2156852/2017 

     

  

The Chairman and Members of  

North Central Area Committee. 

 

 

Naming & Numbering Proposal for a development on a site called Farraya, Clonshaugh 

Road, Dublin 17. 

 

 
 

“Farraya 1”and “Farraya 2” 
 
 

This is a residential development on a site off the Clonshaugh Road, Dublin 17. The 

development is indicated on the attached Drawing R.M. 36691. 

 

There was originally one property on this site named Farraya. The owner has extended the 

property and divided it into two properties. The resident has requested the name and 

numbers “Farraya 1” and “Farraya 2” for this development. The Heritage Officer considers the 

proposed names appropriate. The Irish Office have confirmed that it is not possible to 

translate this name into the Irish language. 

 

The name and numbers “Farraya 1” and “Farraya 2” are considered suitable and are 

recommended for adoption.  

 

Dave Dinnigan 

___________________ 

Executive Manager. 


